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Comments: To whom it may concern, 

 

Having been born and raised in Alaska, I have grown up doing outdoor activities in the chugach Mt. Range from

hunting/fishing to skiing and snow machining.

After reading the chugach forest plan revisions it is pretty alarming to see the amount of regulations wanting to be

implemented for motorized use in the very small areas the community has to begin with. If the forest service is

concerned with the high impact to these limited areas we currently use maybe a better solution would be opening

more areas for access and usage to help mitigate the high level of impact in the areas that are currently available

for use . 

Not only recreational users will be affected, their is a lot of small businesses that will suffer from increased

regulation, guide services, snow machines shops, etc. 

Increasing regulation is unfair to the community that frequents the back country and I strongly contest provisions

c and d as well as any other increased regulation. 

Thanks for your consideration 

Anders Ekstrand 


